
From: Soniya perveen [mailto:soniyakhattakuccso@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2020 8:51 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: dr.rajbatra@yahoo.com; janmohammad shah 
Subject: Resignation application 

 

Dear sir, 

 

I hope you are fine. 

 

I have been working as a UCPO in Gujro Gadap since 2 year, it was quite good experience and I 

learned a lot from all staff and every one guide me in very supportive and positive way and it 

was a good opportunity for me to work in Gujro Gadap, a Excellent and Intellectual team . 

But for career growth now I am selected as a monitor officer in TKF EPI program and I want to 

join as a monitor officer in EPI program. 

So therefore I can't continue my responsibilities here in Gujro Gadap after 31 March 2020 and 

will be joining my new office and new assignment and tasks. 

So kindly accept my resignation and requesting you to provide me experience letter as soon as 

possible. 

 

Thanks and regards: 

Sonia Khattak 

 


